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ACTING CHAIRPERSON CHANGE FOR NZIHA

(effective date January 25, 2014)

Paul Cameron has stepped aside from the Acting Chair role but has agreed to maintain
his Advisor role until the April AGM.

Paul stepped into the Chairrole to guide the new Executive until a suitable Chair was found
hopefully by December.

The Board have agreed to second Barbara Baker on to the Board in accordance with
Clause 6.2c and subsequently have resolved that Barbara Baker is to act as Chair unfil
the AGM in 2014.

Paul Cameron, Independent Advisor and Neville Male Independent Board appointments
committee member have endorsed Barbara's elevation to the Acting Chair role

Paul following some advisory work for Volleyball NZ has been appointed as their CEO for
the next two years commencing January 2014.

Paul looks forward to a continuation of the To Build the Game' philosophy he initiated last
year.

Inline Hockey must continue the progress made in the last 12 months with an appointed
Board to “Build the Game" says Paul.

Please join with the Board and welcome Barbara Baker to the position of Acting
Chairperson, she is well placed to take this position on due to her experience assisting Paul
with the work done to date. Barbara recently stepped down from her President role at
Captial Penguins.
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